Heparin May Put Nursing Home Residents At Risk

Posted by Jonathan Rosenfeld on September 01, 2008 

Heparin is a commonly used blood thinner that has come under scrutiny for possible contamination.  The FDA has recommended restricting the use of high doses of Heparin, or generally known as Bolus dosing in an attempt to limit the severity of adverse reactions to the drug. Bolus dosing is used to quickly thin blood in some patients. 

The following people should be particularly aware of the Heparin contamination: hemodialysis patients, cardiovascular patients who have had surgery, photopheresis patients, plasapheresis patients and people who have had blood clots in their arteries.

There have been more than 350 complaints of adverse reactions to Heparin.  The adverse  reactions have been reported with the Heparin Sodium Injection multiple dose vials, 10 ml and 30 ml vials, 5000 units/ml, 10 ml vials and 10,000 units/ml, 4 ml vials.  The following reactions have been reported shortly following the administration of Heparin:

· Severe allergic reactions[image: image1.jpg]mm
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· Death

· Severe nausea

· Vomiting

· Disphoresis

· Difficulty breathing

· Low blood pressure

If you were administered Heparin and experienced any of the above conditions, contact an attorney to learn your rights both individually and as part of a class action lawsuit today.

See the FDA recall of Heparin here.

